
I really appreciate your fighting to help get this bill passed.  I have lived on North Tenmile Lake 

for 12 years and have witnessed first hand what the raw sewage is doing to our lake.  This lake is 

a jewel and is loved by so many people and it is a shame that it can be destroyed by the 

unwillingness of man to stop polluting it.  I grew up in New England where all the woolen mills 

poured raw chemicals into the rivers destroying them (and making the stench unbearable) and 

then the results of laws finally being passed to stop the polluting and today those rivers are 

pristine, with walking paths all along them.  Please help us do the same here.  Thanks you. 

Sincerely, Debbie Newman 

 


